
  Brooke Primary Academy 

Wike Gate Road 

Thorne 

Doncaster DN8 5PQ 

 

01405 812200 

Br-admin@vennacademy.org 

 

       

 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 

  
02.11.2023 
 
Re: Grandparent’s Visit  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of our History unit we are looking what school and life has been like for our 
grandparents / great grandparents. To support this learning Year 1 are inviting the children’s 
grandparents into school.  
 

• Tuesday 7th November at 2.15pm to answer questions about their time at school.  
  

• Tuesday 28th November at 2.15pm to share any toys that they played with when they 
were at school and to play dominos with the children.  

 
For both of these events please meet at Y1MBR classroom door. 
 
We thank you for your support and looking forward to seeing everyone soon.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss French, Miss Hennigan and Miss Brown 
 
 
 
 
 


